
PUBLIC HEARING
Proposed Protective Bylaw Amendment

The Harvard Planning Board will hold a virtual public hearing pursuant to 
Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 40A, Section 5, on Monday, July 
17, 2023, at 7:30 p.m. to consider and receive comments from interested 
parties concerning a proposed amendment to Chapter 125 of the Code of 
the Town of Harvard, the Protective Bylaw to be considered at the 2023 
Fall Town Meeting, on Saturday, Oct. 21, 2023.   
The proposed amendment is available for review on the Town of Harvard’s 
website here: https://www.harvard-ma.gov/planning-board/pages/2023-
fall-town-meeting-protective-bylaw-amendments. 
Meeting participation instructions will be listed on the meeting agenda post 
on the Town of Harvard’s website at least 48 hours prior to this meeting. 
The agenda will be posted here: https://www.harvard.ma.us/calendar-by-
event-type/16.  
The proposed amendment to the Protective Bylaw is summarized as follows:
1) Amend §125-35. Open Space and Conservation - Planned Residen-

tial Development 
Any persons interested or wishing to be heard on these matters should ap-
pear at the designated time and place or may submit written comments, no 
later than 12 p.m. on the date listed above, to foconnor@harvard-ma.gov.

Richard Cabelus 
Chair, Harvard Planning Board   
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